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Aloha,
I strongly support major campaign finance reforms. I believe that the elections should be fully
publicly funded to reduce the special interest groups' power. I also would like a reduced cap
on the amount of donations 1 person can give to $500. I would like a ban on donations from
corporations and unions also so they don't have an outsized vote on what happens in our state.
Thank you,
Kristin Pettina 
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